


SUPPORT NEEDS
PRAYER NEEDS

MY RESPONSE... YOUR INFORMATION

QUESTIONS?
•  Building relationships with people on the spot
•  Ministry among refugees from Ukraine and 
   other countries
•  Finance for ministry development
•  

If you have any questions about the dona-
tions, please contact Anjelika Avetisova, 
the GFC missionary department accountant.  
                    Phone:  916-838-6583
                    Email:    asarumova@gmail.com 

With any other questions for our missionary 
department, please contact:
                     gfchurchmissions@gmail.com
                    Our website: gfchurch.com

____I pledge to pray for Sheremet Family

____I want to receive updates and news from

Family by giving

Personal Support:

_____$ (monthly) or ______$ (one time)

SEND SUPPORT
Please mail your donation checks to:

                                     Grace Family Church 
                                   (Sheremet family mission)
                                     7031 Watt Ave, 
                                     North Highlands, CA 95660

Zelle: donate@gfchurch.com | Sheremet family

 

 

Name: _______________________________

Address: _____________________________

____________________________________

City:_______________State:_____ Zip:____

Phone _______________________________

e-mail: _______________________________

Home church:_________________________

• God's guidance in every matter of preparing, 
   moving, setteling and starting a ministry;
• Wisdom and power of the Holy Spirit in the 
  ministry of the Gospel in Poland
• Adaptation to culture and language
•

PERSONAL INFORMATION MINISTRY DESCRIPTION
Joseph & Oksana Sheremet
Julie, Sophia, and Victoria

Pastor since 1998
Master of Divinity, Master’s Seminary, 
California

Contacts:
Viber | Telegram | WhatsApp
+1 916 342 7755
jsheremet@gmail.com

God has called us to spread the gospel in 
Poland among Ukrainian, Russian and Polish 
speakers. After many years of ministry of the 
gospel, together with my family, we are mo-
ving to strengthen the missionary church in 
Warsaw and further the church planting mi-
nistry in Poland through organic outreach, 
discipleship and spiritual education for 
church leaders.

We plan to move in early 2023 (end of January)


